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TEAS V paper pencil assessments:
· If you have unused TEAS V assessments, please send them to ATI between now and August 30, 2016 to receive the equivalent number of ATI TEAS assessments.  
· ATI TEAS paper pencil assessments will be available for ordering & shipping the week of August 22 onwards.  
· ATI will not score any TEAS V assessments given after August 30, 2016.  


Send your TEAS V assessments, by certified mail to:


ATTENTION: ATI Admissions
11161 Overbrook Road | Leawood, Kansas 66211



_____________________________________________________________________________________

Please include the following information with your TEAS V assessments:  

Institution name: 		_________________________________________	
# of TEAS V assessments: 	_________________________________________


Please indicate below the contact and address of the individual that should receive the requested ATI TEAS assessments. 

Mailing address

Name/Attention:	_____________________________________________________
Street:			_____________________________________________________
City, State: 		_____________________________________________________
Zip			_____________________________________________________

Email address: 	_____________________________________________________	

Phone number:	_____________________________________________________







